

OFFICE OF PLANNED GIVING

eNEWSLETTER

Greetings from Tiger Town!

This month has been full of celebrations and the one that has captured the most attention was the exceptional recognition of our National Championship Football Team on June 12th at the White House. It was a memorable day for the Clemson Nation, and we continue to celebrate with Coach Dabo Swinney and our players for their remarkable successes – both on and off the field.

President Donald Trump, and his staff, provided a warm reception to the team,

coaches, trustees, and many other Clemson fans who enjoyed his personal remarks

about our "determined spirit" and "will to win." President Trump also acknowledged

amazing event - you will be inspired as you watch this special moment in Clemson's

history. More photos from the trip can be viewed on the Clemson Football Facebook

President Clements for his outstanding leadership. Please take a moment to recap this



JoVanna J. King Senior Associate Vice President for Development



One of our outstanding doctoral students in the Holcombe Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering, Guneet Bedi, is headed to Mexico to make a presentation at the International Student Energy Summit (SES), which takes place this week in Merida, Mexico. The SES brings together 800 chosen delegates from 120 countries and hails as the most globally diverse event for students working in the energy sector. Congratulations, Guneet! We are extremely proud of you for representing Clemson University on the world stage.

Clemson alumnus and longtime supporter, Stuart McWhorter, will serve the university as an executive-in-residence for six months beginning this week to assist with the creation of a strategic plan designed to drive Clemson's efforts around entrepreneurship and economic engagement. As a volunteer executive in-residence, McWhorter will advise President Clements and Provost Jones on a range of issues related to Clemson's work to support entrepreneurship and promote economic development in South Carolina. We are extremely fortunate to have Stuart help us with this important initiative. As a former Clemson Tiger Mascot, we are confident that he will rally tremendous support and enthusiasm to position Clemson for success.



We hope your summer is off to a great start! Clemson's campus is full of activities, including Summer Orientation events and summer school classes. In addition, we have a number of youth sports camps that are full of energy and excitement! Many of you have experienced similar events with your children and we know how much you treasure those special memories.

on June 30, so please consider making your gift by linking to our giving website. As a special incentive, we are offering a wonderful national championship commemorative tablecloth for purchase to everyone who makes a gift by the end of the month. On Father's Day weekend, we would like to tell you about a very special dad, Stephen

McCrorey, CU '68, who has made the decision to honor the memory of his beautiful

If you have not made your annual gift this year, the clock is ticking! Our fiscal year ends

daughter, Maggi, by creating an endowment to provide financial assistance to Clemson students. The Maggi McCrorey Endowed Memorial Scholarship provides muchneeded financial support to business majors from York County. Read more about this proud father's plans to partner with Clemson to create a lasting legacy and memorial tribute of his love for his beloved daughter. Thank you, Steve, for your unwavering commitment to Maggi and to Clemson. We have captured a series of "memorable moments" in this video recap for your

you will fall in love with Clemson all over again! We sincerely hope that you will contact us if we can assist you and your family in any way. You may link to our website, call us at 864-656-0663 or write to us at

enjoyment. We hope you will take the time to watch the video. I am confident that

giving@clemson.edu. I always enjoy hearing from you! We also invite you to learn more about IRA rollover benefits here. Please download our free Wills Guide, which has been designed to assist you throughout the estate planning process. Thank you very much for ALL that you have done for Clemson. Best wishes to you and your family for a delightful summer! We hope you will make plans to come back to

Gratefully yours,



campus as often as possible.





Bonds - Treasury Yields Volatile Amid Mixed Economic Signals Read More

CDs and Mortgages - Mortgage Rates Rise After Steady Decline Read More SAVVY LIVING Best Bicycles for Baby Boomers

My husband and I are interested in getting a couple of bicycles for leisurely exercise

and fun. We're both approaching 60 and are a little overweight. It has also been a while since we rode. Do you have any recommendations? Read More

WASHINGTON NEWS Tax Scam Uses Prepaid Debit Card

While the IRS campaign to stop tax scammers has been partly successful, the fraudsters continue to develop new attacks. The latest scam involves a prepaid debit card that the tax scammer claims is linked to the Electronic Federal Tax Payment System (EFTPS). Read More

PERSONAL PLANNER

How to Give Property to Children Parents have a number of reasons for making gifts to children. First, a parent should have sufficient resources for retirement and for long-term care needs before making substantial gifts. Read More

YOUR PLAN

Property Turns Into Income

Miranda lived in the family home where she and her spouse had raised their children. After her spouse passed, Miranda found it increasingly difficult to care for her home. Read More

Thank you for your interest in planned giving. To access any of our resources, please go to our website.